
“This is a happy school where pupils achieve well in terms of their personal, as well as academic 
development and are growing up as responsible caring young people.” Ofsted 2015 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

06 October 2017 
 

Harvest Worship 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year, our Harvest Worship will take place on Thursday, 19th October 2017, starting at 2.30pm. 
 
Due to the increase in pupil numbers, this Worship will be led by the Y3 – 5 classes in Key Stage 2 
(Tigers, Bats and Emojis). They will share songs, readings, ingredients for Harvest and prayers. The 
children from Y1 and Y2 will join them as part of the audience. 
 
All parents are very welcome to attend, although we understand that it is more likely that parents 
of Y3, Y4 and Y5 pupils will join us. If you would like to attend, please enter through the hall doors 
which will be opened at 2.15 pm. 
 
As usual, we would be very grateful for any donations you might wish to make, e.g. tinned or 
canned food, which we will give to the Food Bank in Fareham and Gosport.  Donations can be 
brought into school from Monday, 16th October onwards. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your generous support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tim Clarke 
Headteacher 
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